
Oatley Public School
Letitia St, Oatley, 2223

PO Box 312, Oatley 2223
Phone 9580 5519  Fax 9580 8752

Email - oatley-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

]

Week beginning Monday 15 November 2021

Dear Parent or Carer

Thank you again for your continued support during this school term as we traverse through 
this level 3 time. These regulations remain with the school setting until the end of this term. 
Although NSW Health ease regulations within NSW our schools remain under stricter 
regulations especially as we have a young cohort of primary aged students.

Our Year 6 farewell will go ahead using our school hall and COLA area. The students will be 
supported by the Stage 3 teachers for dinner service. Unfortunately no parents can attend 
the Year 6 farewell. Neville Street will still have the boom gates closed for the students to get
together with their friends for photos before they enter the school grounds. We will ensure 
lots of photos are being taken to share.

The Celebrating success awards to all of our students will continue at the end of the year. 
Parents will be provided with a zoom link to the classroom when the presentation occurs and
photos provided of their child.

Year 6 Celebrating Success will be more formalised and again be streamed live and photos 
taken. 

All these dates will be on our website calendar.

Thank you to the parents that participated in the TELL THEM FROM ME SURVEY. This 
week we are hoping all our Year 4, 5 & 6 parents send permission in for their child to 
participate in their TTFM survey. The survey results from the students provide valuable 
information for future wellbeing and curriculum planning.

Our Opportunity Class test is going to be held on school site this coming Wednesday. All 
students have received notes and will receive specific pass words for their test on the day. 
Parents are reminded that students bring in their test authorised letter.

Teachers are preparing your child’s Semester 2 Reports and will be handing them out on the
10 December 2021.

If parents know their child will not be returning to Oatley Public in 2022 could they please 
email the school as soon as possible as we are finalising enrolment numbers for Classes 
2022.

Regards

Debbie Hunter



Principal


